
WESTON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY 

March 2023

Dear Members

I hope you are all keeping well and surviving the cold days and nights that we are having. At present
the daylight hours are increasing, but I have not yet started sowing any seeds, I will leave it one more
week until the current cold spell Þnishes. 

The monthly meetings are held at St Peter’s Church Hall on a Thursday evening at 7.30pm, and will
be on the following dates: 

 9th March,  13th April,  11th May,  8th June,  14th September,  12th October,     9th November,   14th

December.  

At our next meeting on Thursday 9th March, at St Peter’s Church Hall, the speaker will be Michael
Smith, with a talk entitled ‘all round colour’. Michael spoke last year about hanging baskets and tubs,
and gave us many useful tips, so I am looking forward to his visit to us. 

We will be collecting membership money for 2023, which is £10 for single membership or £15 for
family membership, which was agreed at the AGM. 

The committee has agreed to hold the Flower Show in August and a Garden Competition in July,
details of which will be notiÞed to you later.

As an RHS AfÞliated Society we have received an RHS Garden Entry Discount Card. This will allow
two of our members a 50% discount off entry to any RHS Garden, with unlimited use until 31st January
2024. This does not include Flower Shows and Glow illumination events.

Please click to request further information from chairman@wsmhorticultural.org.uk 

 Kind regards,

John Chapman 

Chairman 


